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1 message

NORMA CERVETTO <norma.cervetto@sville.us>

MATT UNDERWOOD <matt.underwood@sville.us> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 3:56 PM

To: NORMA CERVETTO <NORMA.CERVETTO@sville.us>

Matt Underwood

Superintendent
Stephenviile ISD
254/968-7990
254/968-5942 -Fax

"Developing the Potential of Every Student, Every Day"

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Heath, Kyle <KHeath@c-isd.com>

Date: Tue, Jul 23, 2019 at 9:50 AM

Subject: Seeking your support for John Finnell as TASB Board Region X| Rep.
To: Kyle Heath <KHeath@c-isd.com>

Dear Colleagues:

As a member of the 2018 Class of Leadership TASB, John Finnell received a valuable education

regarding the needs, issues and concerns faced by public school districts across the state. He had face-to-face

discussions with school leaders and was involved in real and meaningful conversations with fellow school
board members, united in their desire to advocate for public education in Texas.

We are very fortunate, in Cleburne ISD, to have this dedicated Trustee serving on our board of

trustees for a second term, and as board president for a second year. We are very proud, as a school district, to

advocate for John Finnell in his desire to serve on the TASB Board of Directors, representing Region XI.

John is a strong believer in the powerful, and effective, voice of TASB in Austin in speaking for
districts and school boards across the state. He also believes in the vital role TASB provides in keeping
districts informed and abreast of legislation—and what may be coming.

I am very excited, and honored, to be advocating for a candidate that can give the commitment of time
to this position, along with the passion and courage to advocate for the schools and students of Texas in a time

when the value of public education is being questioned and challenged like never before. As a representative

of TASB, John is dedicated to establishing working relationships with the people in Austin, and Washington,
who are making decisions for our districts. He can advocate on behalf of the schools and students that we are

dedicated to serving.

[’m asking you to commit your votes for a candidate who brings an understanding of the role of
TASB, the role of the school board, and the concerns we are facing as school leaders. John Finnell’s

background in Informational Technology, his understanding of 215! century education and the importance of
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equity in funding for public schools will make him a great representative for you and your district on the
TASB Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kyle G. Heath
Superintendent

Cleburne Independent School District
505 N. Ridgeway, Suite 100
Cleburne, TX 76033

Phone: 817.202.1111

Fax: 817.202.1465

Email: Kheath@c-isd.com

Web: www.c-isd.com
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